
Am writing to support HB 3376 to provide grant money to our local, independent, we-need-this theatre. Salem Cinema deserves this 
aid to help in the recovery from the Covid-19 pandemic.  This is a beautiful place of refuge, an oasis of art and thought that no other 
theatre provides in Salem.  Please consider Salem Cinema as a grant awardee.   Thank you. 


